
 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

Report on “EL FIESTA 2023” 

 

The Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering (ECE) at [College Name] 

conducted the EC Day, the department's technical fest named EL FIESTA, on December 6, 

2023, at the new Academic Block. The event was graced by esteemed dignitaries, including 

College Director Prince Varghese, and inaugurated by H.G. Dr. Geevarghese Mar Yulios, 

Metropolitan of Kunnamkulam Diocese. The event featured Mr. Rahul T.R, Senior Specialist 

Quality at TATA ELXSI, as the resource person. Principal Dr. V.I. George, Vice Principal 

Prof. Elias Janson K, and Students Dean Fr. Sajin Sabu felicitated the function. 

Mr. Rahul T.R, an alumnus of the 2013-2017 ECE batch, shared his expertise in a technical 

speech covering topics such as Introduction to Embedded Systems, design techniques, recent 

developments, and IoT. He also shed light on career opportunities in automotive embedded 

systems and consumer electronics, offered guidance on skillset building, and discussed resume 

optimization techniques. 

Approximately 100 enthusiastic students from Mariagiri EMHSS Peermade actively 

participated in EL FIESTA. They engaged in hands-on workshops organized by the 

department's students, covering diverse topics. Sreenandh S led a session on Networking in the 

LCD lab, Diya Anna Thomas conducted the Basic Electronics Section at the Electronics 

workshop, Abin Antony hosted the Arduino and Raspberry Pi workshop at the Systems Lab, 

and Dan Kuruvilla and Anila Anna oversaw the LED Manufacturing workshop at the 

Communication Lab. These workshops provided valuable insights and practical knowledge, 

fostering a collaborative learning environment. 

In addition to workshops, the department organized a project exhibition, various technical 

games, fun zones, and food courts at the new academic block, enriching the overall experience 

of EL FIESTA. 

The EC Day, EL FIESTA, served as a platform for knowledge exchange, skill enhancement, 

and networking, furthering the academic and professional development of participants. The 

Department of ECE expresses gratitude to all participants, organizers, and sponsors for making 

the event a resounding success. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


